Please note: Effective March 16, 2020, City Hall was closed to the public until further notice.*
Please check the City’s website at www.ci.agoura-hills.ca.us for updates.

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

AGGURA HILLS

CLOSED SESSION (5:00 PM) AND REGULAR MEETING (6:00 PM)
AGOURA HILLS CITY COUNCIL
Civic Center — Council Chambers
30001 Ladyface Court, Agoura Hills, California 91301
Wednesday, April 8, 2020

Out of an abundance of caution, the City of Agoura Hills, to determine how best to conduct
the people’s business while minimizing the spread of COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus), is
following the Order of the Health Officer of the County of Los Angeles Department of
Public Health, issued March 16, 2020, of canceling indoor public gatherings within a
confined space, where there is a potential for at least 50 people expected to be in
attendance at the same time.

CANCELLATION

Therefore, the Closed Session (5:00 p.m.) and Regular Meeting (6:00 p.m.) of the Agoura
Hills City Council, scheduled for Wednesday, April 8, 2020, are hereby canceled. If
needed, a special meeting (by remote) can be called on an alternate date.

Dated: March 18, 2020

N1

Kimberly M. Rodrigues, MPPA, MMC
City Clerk

* The health of the public and our employees is of utmost importance and we are taking all precautions
possible to prevent the spread of the coronavirus. After careful consideration, the City of Agoura Hills
indefinitely canceled all in person services and upcoming programs. City Hall operations remain as usual,
with some exceptions, and the City’s facilities, including the Agoura Hills Recreation and Event Center,
will be closed to the public until further notice.



